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OCTOBER 2019Riverside County Market Update

8,121
Homes for Sale

1,878
Sold Homes

$410,000
Median Sale Price

54
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Median Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 8,121 2,308 1,878 $410,000 54

3 Mo. Ago 7,887 3,007 2,697 $398,000 71

6 Mo. Ago 9,197 3,571 2,881 $396,000 66

12 Mo. Ago 9,831 2,494 1,986 $385,000 60

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Median Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019San Bernardino County Market Update

4,048
Homes for Sale

1,391
Sold Homes

$399,000
Median Sale Price

46
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Median Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 4,048 1,404 1,391 $399,000 46

3 Mo. Ago 4,011 1,989 1,495 $387,000 46

6 Mo. Ago 3,872 2,145 1,380 $379,900 47

12 Mo. Ago 4,739 1,629 1,139 $348,000 51

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Median Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.
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OCTOBER 2019Banning Market Update

131
Homes for Sale

52
Sold Homes

$276,038
Average Sale Price

59
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 131 29 52 $276,038 59

3 Mo. Ago 136 66 51 $272,190 51

6 Mo. Ago 171 64 33 $268,194 65

12 Mo. Ago 159 39 32 $283,363 48

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Beaumont Market Update

202
Homes for Sale

67
Sold Homes

$345,537
Average Sale Price

49
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 202 69 67 $345,537 49

3 Mo. Ago 200 90 95 $345,905 49

6 Mo. Ago 240 124 84 $344,226 47

12 Mo. Ago 217 76 47 $355,998 33

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Blythe Market Update

53
Homes for Sale

4
Sold Homes

$80,888
Average Sale Price

55
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 53 10 4 $80,888 55

3 Mo. Ago 47 8 14 $160,571 122

6 Mo. Ago 43 15 14 $142,796 44

12 Mo. Ago 52 12 8 $137,425 95

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Calimesa Market Update

43
Homes for Sale

17
Sold Homes

$394,029
Average Sale Price

62
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 43 22 17 $394,029 62

3 Mo. Ago 46 27 19 $396,334 72

6 Mo. Ago 45 19 10 $363,333 38

12 Mo. Ago 53 4 8 $438,488 74

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Canyon Lake Market Update

96
Homes for Sale

33
Sold Homes

$559,029
Average Sale Price

84
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 96 19 33 $559,029 84

3 Mo. Ago 103 53 30 $465,763 95

6 Mo. Ago 139 38 26 $541,438 66

12 Mo. Ago 114 20 16 $496,927 80

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Cathedral City Market Update

197
Homes for Sale

5
Sold Homes

$363,457
Average Sale Price

67
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 197 75 5 $363,457 67

3 Mo. Ago 168 41 49 $345,936 94

6 Mo. Ago 216 69 72 $323,875 61

12 Mo. Ago 214 47 43 $288,786 43

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Coachella Market Update

72
Homes for Sale

3
Sold Homes

$255,882
Average Sale Price

24
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 72 15 3 $255,882 24

3 Mo. Ago 80 12 24 $285,977 47

6 Mo. Ago 74 12 17 $240,994 63

12 Mo. Ago 93 14 7 $251,239 29

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Corona Market Update

511
Homes for Sale

182
Sold Homes

$550,295
Average Sale Price

56
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 511 160 182 $550,295 56

3 Mo. Ago 558 231 214 $529,640 42

6 Mo. Ago 544 285 179 $533,841 42

12 Mo. Ago 570 180 153 $533,877 48

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Desert Hot Springs Market Update

190
Homes for Sale

7
Sold Homes

$229,843
Average Sale Price

11
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 190 84 7 $229,843 11

3 Mo. Ago 186 30 38 $219,563 62

6 Mo. Ago 272 63 49 $214,022 70

12 Mo. Ago 254 40 37 $215,107 84

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Eastvale Market Update

137
Homes for Sale

55
Sold Homes

$585,257
Average Sale Price

37
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 137 46 55 $585,257 37

3 Mo. Ago 149 84 56 $598,456 40

6 Mo. Ago 170 73 49 $577,877 27

12 Mo. Ago 150 48 24 $584,792 37

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Hemet Market Update

511
Homes for Sale

139
Sold Homes

$297,085
Average Sale Price

61
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 511 149 139 $297,085 61

3 Mo. Ago 470 202 161 $272,930 49

6 Mo. Ago 456 242 164 $278,906 64

12 Mo. Ago 567 196 108 $265,496 46

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Indian Wells Market Update

165
Homes for Sale

1
Sold Homes

$508,500
Average Sale Price

159
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 165 11 1 $508,500 159

3 Mo. Ago 157 11 18 $1,132,833 146

6 Mo. Ago 225 25 28 $1,357,638 133

12 Mo. Ago 237 9 15 $1,165,980 72

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Indio Market Update

480
Homes for Sale

11
Sold Homes

$307,355
Average Sale Price

68
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 480 66 11 $307,355 68

3 Mo. Ago 485 60 128 $353,708 70

6 Mo. Ago 578 79 133 $363,882 95

12 Mo. Ago 588 56 113 $345,189 80

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Jurupa Valley Market Update

136
Homes for Sale

43
Sold Homes

$484,581
Average Sale Price

50
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 136 42 43 $484,581 50

3 Mo. Ago 126 71 51 $464,716 57

6 Mo. Ago 131 62 49 $440,185 37

12 Mo. Ago 148 68 37 $457,214 42

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019La Quinta Market Update

631
Homes for Sale

4
Sold Homes

$546,250
Average Sale Price

129
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 631 60 4 $546,250 129

3 Mo. Ago 589 66 105 $566,107 84

6 Mo. Ago 763 94 125 $816,803 115

12 Mo. Ago 842 66 93 $536,546 106

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Lake Elsinore Market Update

331
Homes for Sale

88
Sold Homes

$373,105
Average Sale Price

49
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 331 107 88 $373,105 49

3 Mo. Ago 303 149 100 $386,638 40

6 Mo. Ago 301 160 94 $367,893 29

12 Mo. Ago 346 123 73 $357,978 44

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Menifee Market Update

438
Homes for Sale

175
Sold Homes

$380,786
Average Sale Price

36
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 438 180 175 $380,786 36

3 Mo. Ago 438 244 199 $380,777 53

6 Mo. Ago 448 226 201 $375,857 41

12 Mo. Ago 444 145 114 $367,602 44

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Moreno Valley Market Update

370
Homes for Sale

178
Sold Homes

$367,597
Average Sale Price

33
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 370 192 178 $367,597 33

3 Mo. Ago 313 261 173 $373,864 22

6 Mo. Ago 303 275 174 $350,247 38

12 Mo. Ago 466 199 150 $343,200 37

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Murrieta Market Update

494
Homes for Sale

181
Sold Homes

$478,616
Average Sale Price

63
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 494 178 181 $478,616 63

3 Mo. Ago 506 264 199 $479,852 71

6 Mo. Ago 553 287 226 $457,057 58

12 Mo. Ago 537 173 119 $487,477 72

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Norco Market Update

110
Homes for Sale

33
Sold Homes

$637,312
Average Sale Price

47
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 110 14 33 $637,312 47

3 Mo. Ago 112 49 21 $661,649 37

6 Mo. Ago 85 38 23 $561,978 28

12 Mo. Ago 83 25 17 $616,753 61

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Palm Desert Market Update

630
Homes for Sale

4
Sold Homes

$419,313
Average Sale Price

32
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 630 76 4 $419,313 32

3 Mo. Ago 602 71 135 $433,762 78

6 Mo. Ago 827 131 225 $458,058 90

12 Mo. Ago 797 80 128 $452,070 74

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Palm Springs Market Update

218
Homes for Sale

6
Sold Homes

$973,750
Average Sale Price

33
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 218 96 6 $973,750 33

3 Mo. Ago 203 37 49 $585,370 101

6 Mo. Ago 451 139 109 $516,056 61

12 Mo. Ago 470 86 84 $519,160 54

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Perris Market Update

163
Homes for Sale

58
Sold Homes

$364,730
Average Sale Price

42
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 163 77 58 $364,730 42

3 Mo. Ago 159 94 77 $331,717 42

6 Mo. Ago 144 108 84 $354,067 40

12 Mo. Ago 209 118 60 $333,288 46

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Rancho Mirage Market Update

309
Homes for Sale

1
Sold Homes

$525,000
Average Sale Price

114
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 309 34 1 $525,000 114

3 Mo. Ago 292 40 52 $716,143 148

6 Mo. Ago 465 58 81 $627,985 99

12 Mo. Ago 458 37 42 $534,794 65

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Riverside Market Update

739
Homes for Sale

266
Sold Homes

$459,120
Average Sale Price

39
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 739 255 266 $459,120 39

3 Mo. Ago 716 401 333 $456,717 48

6 Mo. Ago 732 485 337 $455,238 45

12 Mo. Ago 924 350 252 $432,510 59

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019San Jacinto Market Update

190
Homes for Sale

53
Sold Homes

$304,780
Average Sale Price

43
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 190 77 53 $304,780 43

3 Mo. Ago 153 101 81 $287,339 82

6 Mo. Ago 176 110 71 $301,081 36

12 Mo. Ago 230 89 43 $280,283 31

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Temecula Market Update

465
Homes for Sale

174
Sold Homes

$559,089
Average Sale Price

85
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 465 124 174 $559,089 85

3 Mo. Ago 476 205 191 $591,280 63

6 Mo. Ago 549 251 190 $528,037 54

12 Mo. Ago 517 158 144 $511,370 48

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Wildomar Market Update

109
Homes for Sale

38
Sold Homes

$402,074
Average Sale Price

49
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 109 41 38 $402,074 49

3 Mo. Ago 114 39 34 $415,612 55

6 Mo. Ago 96 39 34 $409,785 25

12 Mo. Ago 92 36 19 $415,876 48

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Adelanto Market Update

61
Homes for Sale

22
Sold Homes

$238,909
Average Sale Price

23
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 61 29 22 $238,909 23

3 Mo. Ago 58 27 21 $223,690 63

6 Mo. Ago 59 36 24 $204,146 57

12 Mo. Ago 85 42 32 $229,125 45

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Apple Valley Market Update

203
Homes for Sale

48
Sold Homes

$303,287
Average Sale Price

45
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 203 80 48 $303,287 45

3 Mo. Ago 203 77 46 $307,540 35

6 Mo. Ago 198 93 62 $291,849 67

12 Mo. Ago 352 95 62 $280,450 73

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Barstow Market Update

35
Homes for Sale

2
Sold Homes

$159,000
Average Sale Price

175
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 35 8 2 $159,000 175

3 Mo. Ago 47 17 12 $131,185 37

6 Mo. Ago 51 16 15 $141,707 59

12 Mo. Ago 73 12 17 $136,165 54

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Big Bear Market Update

359
Homes for Sale

76
Sold Homes

$384,749
Average Sale Price

71
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 359 28 76 $384,749 71

3 Mo. Ago 416 80 54 $345,976 55

6 Mo. Ago 360 66 64 $415,917 83

12 Mo. Ago 306 49 40 $372,141 94

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Chino Market Update

188
Homes for Sale

71
Sold Homes

$542,469
Average Sale Price

53
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 188 58 71 $542,469 53

3 Mo. Ago 174 86 43 $557,223 86

6 Mo. Ago 150 80 54 $520,763 48

12 Mo. Ago 191 58 35 $506,576 28

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Chino Hills Market Update

224
Homes for Sale

54
Sold Homes

$716,152
Average Sale Price

47
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 224 42 54 $716,152 47

3 Mo. Ago 219 95 71 $822,928 67

6 Mo. Ago 240 100 61 $728,003 42

12 Mo. Ago 238 51 42 $679,164 45

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Colton Market Update

84
Homes for Sale

37
Sold Homes

$322,349
Average Sale Price

50
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 84 34 37 $322,349 50

3 Mo. Ago 88 41 26 $361,642 31

6 Mo. Ago 69 52 35 $327,828 31

12 Mo. Ago 80 38 28 $316,868 38

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Fontana Market Update

410
Homes for Sale

164
Sold Homes

$439,162
Average Sale Price

34
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 410 152 164 $439,162 34

3 Mo. Ago 361 242 197 $444,230 32

6 Mo. Ago 374 234 163 $437,289 32

12 Mo. Ago 411 183 121 $416,701 39

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Grand Terrace Market Update

19
Homes for Sale

9
Sold Homes

$407,028
Average Sale Price

54
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 19 11 9 $407,028 54

3 Mo. Ago 19 17 13 $386,954 28

6 Mo. Ago 19 11 12 $396,574 18

12 Mo. Ago 25 10 8 $375,500 25

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Hesperia Market Update

173
Homes for Sale

63
Sold Homes

$292,470
Average Sale Price

35
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 173 63 63 $292,470 35

3 Mo. Ago 173 91 62 $294,686 39

6 Mo. Ago 173 121 51 $304,798 56

12 Mo. Ago 316 118 64 $269,985 37

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Highland Market Update

113
Homes for Sale

39
Sold Homes

$405,299
Average Sale Price

30
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 113 43 39 $405,299 30

3 Mo. Ago 99 57 56 $384,089 39

6 Mo. Ago 99 74 53 $369,343 26

12 Mo. Ago 138 55 31 $387,017 67

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Loma Linda Market Update

30
Homes for Sale

9
Sold Homes

$373,444
Average Sale Price

28
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 30 12 9 $373,444 28

3 Mo. Ago 15 18 12 $419,708 27

6 Mo. Ago 18 20 11 $423,091 56

12 Mo. Ago 39 11 5 $405,000 47

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Montclair Market Update

26
Homes for Sale

11
Sold Homes

$447,273
Average Sale Price

23
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 26 13 11 $447,273 23

3 Mo. Ago 20 21 13 $445,991 18

6 Mo. Ago 25 22 17 $446,009 22

12 Mo. Ago 23 21 8 $415,875 43

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Needles Market Update

29
Homes for Sale

5
Sold Homes

$145,640
Average Sale Price

50
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 29 4 5 $145,640 50

3 Mo. Ago 36 7 6 $83,583 70

6 Mo. Ago 32 12 8 $110,725 43

12 Mo. Ago 41 6 3 $58,333 59

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Ontario Market Update

215
Homes for Sale

106
Sold Homes

$472,412
Average Sale Price

29
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 215 115 106 $472,412 29

3 Mo. Ago 205 168 113 $475,314 33

6 Mo. Ago 199 151 87 $455,244 44

12 Mo. Ago 247 114 79 $453,045 37

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Rancho Cucamonga Market Update

311
Homes for Sale

128
Sold Homes

$623,783
Average Sale Price

47
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 311 98 128 $623,783 47

3 Mo. Ago 350 168 120 $608,978 43

6 Mo. Ago 330 177 100 $637,827 51

12 Mo. Ago 351 112 76 $618,566 49

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Redlands Market Update

161
Homes for Sale

74
Sold Homes

$494,734
Average Sale Price

38
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 161 53 74 $494,734 38

3 Mo. Ago 150 103 56 $476,890 44

6 Mo. Ago 151 110 62 $485,863 53

12 Mo. Ago 196 69 57 $452,706 34

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Rialto Market Update

109
Homes for Sale

50
Sold Homes

$382,333
Average Sale Price

54
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 109 78 50 $382,333 54

3 Mo. Ago 115 96 82 $370,677 25

6 Mo. Ago 127 101 63 $356,849 34

12 Mo. Ago 166 73 67 $357,749 29

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019San Bernardino Market Update

422
Homes for Sale

170
Sold Homes

$311,123
Average Sale Price

49
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 422 206 170 $311,123 49

3 Mo. Ago 398 247 221 $311,974 35

6 Mo. Ago 404 306 166 $311,296 35

12 Mo. Ago 511 188 148 $297,227 27

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Upland Market Update

166
Homes for Sale

65
Sold Homes

$643,802
Average Sale Price

45
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 166 46 65 $643,802 45

3 Mo. Ago 177 81 66 $642,450 38

6 Mo. Ago 163 85 58 $580,588 36

12 Mo. Ago 157 64 35 $592,752 50

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Victorville Market Update

346
Homes for Sale

115
Sold Homes

$282,934
Average Sale Price

62
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 346 123 115 $282,934 62

3 Mo. Ago 353 133 96 $275,332 47

6 Mo. Ago 277 141 110 $270,387 33

12 Mo. Ago 390 145 114 $257,875 58

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Yucaipa Market Update

168
Homes for Sale

47
Sold Homes

$401,405
Average Sale Price

39
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 168 58 47 $401,405 39

3 Mo. Ago 164 73 66 $403,713 46

6 Mo. Ago 149 65 46 $399,348 42

12 Mo. Ago 195 60 34 $440,337 80

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.



OCTOBER 2019Yucca Valley Market Update

196
Homes for Sale

26
Sold Homes

$240,262
Average Sale Price

52
Days on Market

 Active Pending Sold Average Sale Price Days on Market

Oct. 2019 196 50 26 $240,262 52

3 Mo. Ago 171 44 43 $215,856 102

6 Mo. Ago 205 72 58 $232,502 83

12 Mo. Ago 208 55 33 $246,527 70

Listing Inventory Days on Market

Average Sale Price

All reports presented within this document are based on data supplied by the CARETS (CLAW, CRISNet MLS, DAMLS, CRMLS, i-TechMLS, and/or VCRDS) or
their MLSs. Neither the Associations nor their MLSs guarantee or are in anyway responsible for their accuracy. Data maintained by the Associations or
their MLSs may not reflect all real estate activities in the market. Information deemed reliable but not guaranteed.
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